Dear Valued Patient,

We are reaching out to you to explain the purpose of our upcoming patient survey. Your
feedback is essential for us to improve the quality of care and services we provide.

The survey aims to gather your experiences regarding our healthcare services, identify areas for
improvement, and understand your needs better. Your responses will remain confidential and
will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing our patient care.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and support in helping us serve you better. If you have
any guestions about the survey, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for being a valued member of our healthcare community!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Healthcare Facility Name]



